
 

Report of the Property & Major Projects Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003 

2. SURPLUS PROPERTY - UPDATE 
 
 The Committee received a report from Steve McCarroll (Property Projects Officer) on properties listed 

in the 2003/04 Pink Pages and Draft 2003/04 sub budgets.  An update was provided on properties 
that were not required for operational purposes and their current status within the Property Decision 
Making process. 

 
 The Committee had previously raised the need for increased revenue contributions in the draft Annual 

Plan and referred the item to the Annual Plan Subcommittee for consideration. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


